
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

I hope you are all keeping well. 
 

Some children in Y6 have returned this week and some children in Y1 will return next week. 

 
I will be sending a text message to Reception parents on Monday to ask for your opinion for a 

potential return the week beginning the 22nd June. 
 

Unfortunately, as announced by the government, the school will be unable to provide a wider return 
for the last month of this school year. This would have been impossible with the social distancing 

required in school and the staffing and space available for the groups. I await further information 

over the next few weeks regarding plans for the new academic year. As soon as I have information 
you can rest assured that I will share this with you. 

 
FSM - you should receive further vouchers via Edenred. 

 

Work is available on the website and packs will be available for collection or posted next week. I will 
email on Monday morning and let you know the times for collection of work if you are able to do that. 

 
Many thanks for your ongoing support. It is very much appreciated. 

 
With prayers, 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 
Rackhouse Road 

Northern Moor 

Manchester 
M23 0BW 

 
t: 0161 998 4126 

e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 
w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 
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